
  
                        

 

 
 

        

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Effective June 1, 2018 Richmond Redevelopment and Housing Authority (“RRHA”) will begin 

accepting preliminary applications for its one (1) bedroom public housing waiting list. To apply 

please visit www.rrha.com, click public housing, then apply for public housing.  

If you are already on the one (1) bedroom waiting list and need to make address, income and/or 

family composition changes, please visit www.rrha.com. Changes will not be processed by the 

phone. 

RRHA provides reasonable accommodations to applicants with disabilities. If you need a 

reasonable accommodation for assistance with any part of the application process, please call 

(804) 780-4361. 

IMPORTANT NOTE:   The Waitlist for the Housing Choice Voucher Program (HCVP, 

formerly known as Section 8) is currently CLOSED until further notice.   

 
RRHA, through funds received by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development manages and 

maintains public housing for eligible low-income families, the elderly and persons with disabilities. It is the 

policy of the Richmond Redevelopment and Housing Authority to provide services without regard to race, color, 

religion, national origin, ancestry, age, sex, family status, sexual orientation, gender identity or physical 

handicap or disability. 
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